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Dear Director, 
 
These loving creatures are animals, they have a heart, they have a mind, they have a soul, they 
should have a life. Due to the selfish acts of humans wanting to bulk up their bank accounts, it 
should not mean that these loving animals are to suffer. If Greyhound racing was done correctly, 
without animals being harmed or disadvantaged, then I wouldn't have a problem. Something has 
to be done, far too many Greyhounds are sacrificed for the satisfaction of humans. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Anna Jensen 
 
 


